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De Mamiel, Helen

Subject: FW: GAS DISTRIBUTION - SA REF: 64192 - SUBMISSION [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]

Security Classification:
UNCLASSIFIED

From: Debs Buchmann <dbuchmann@mountbarker.sa.gov.au>  
Sent: Monday, 3 September 2018 11:29 PM 
To: AER Inquiry <aerinquiry@aer.gov.au> 
Subject: GAS DISTRIBUTION - SA REF: 64192 - SUBMISSION 
 
 
Australian Energy Regulator, Gas Distribution – South Australia – REF: 64192 
 
I am writing in response to the proposed Natural Gas Pipeline extension from Murray Bridge to Mount 
Barker.  I am a resident of Nairne and also the local North Ward Councillor for the Mount Barker District 
Council.  On behalf of myself and my constituents I implore you ensure that Nairne is serviced as part of 
this extension. 
 
Nairne has seen substantial growth over the past 10 years and I quote the 2016 Census figures which state 
there are currently 1,995 private dwellings with 5,042 persons.  There is still residential land within the 
town boundary yet to be subdivided.  Working on the standard housing block that equates to 530 lots, at the 
rate of 2.6 persons per household – 1,378 people.  This amount could increase if the land divisions include 
high density housing. 
 
The growth in this area can be confirmed by contacting the Mount Barker District Council planning and 
development staff. 
 
Having lived in Blackheath in the Blue Mountains, NSW up until we moved here in 2008 we were fortunate 
to have had natural gas connection.  When we moved to Nairne we were quite shocked realising  we had to 
resort to gas bottles. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to make a submission. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Debs Buchmann 
NAIRNE 
North Ward Councillor 
Mount Barker District Council 
0417 675107 
 
Debs Buchmann 
Councillor - North Ward  
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